
 

 

 

 

 
Welcome to our latest Barne Barton newsletter which provides an update on 
our regeneration plans for your local community. 
 
 
Demolition of homes 
 
There has been continued good progress on the current demolition 
work, with the demolition of block nine (115 – 126 Savage Road) 
planned for November. Our contractor will be carrying out a ‘soft 
strip’ of the block ahead of the demolition and will have a site cabin 
based on Roope Close where you can speak to the team. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing patience whilst demolition takes place. 
Whilst we have tried to keep disruption to a minimum, we recognise 
that this has caused some inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 
  
Building of new homes 
 
We are pleased to share the news that 
construction of the first 28 new 
apartments on site is progressing to 
plan. In preparation for further works, 
machinery including a crane and silo 
base will be delivered to site in the 
next few weeks and stored at the top 
of Savage Road.  
 
 
 
 
Keeping you safe 
 
We have agreed for the installation of CCTV across the estate to ensure your safety 
and help identify any incidents of antisocial behaviour. We are working to agree a 
date for installation and will let you know when this will be. We encourage you to 
report any incidents as they occur to the police, STAR and your local Housing 
Officers. 
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Working with you – STAR 
 
STAR community organisers continue to offer support for  
residents on the estate. 
 
If you would like to get involved with the work of STAR, 
please contact Sam Weaver on 07534 465342. 
 
 
Any comments? 
 
If you have any comments or questions about this update or our regeneration plans, 
please speak to your local Housing Officers or Justin Cartwright, Senior 
Development Manager, on 07824 609671 or Justin.Cartwright@sanctuary.co.uk.   
 
Our Customer Service Centre is open 24 hours a day, seven days a week, 
including public holidays, for emergency repairs and housing enquiries. 
 
Please phone 0800 131 3348 (landline) if you wish to report a repair or discuss 
a housing matter. If the matter isn’t urgent you can: 
 
• Email contactus@sanctuary.co.uk 
• Complete the online form at www.sanctuary.co.uk/contact-us 
• visit www.sanctuary.co.uk and search for the information you need 

Sam Weaver 
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